
From: Sandi Rhynard
To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Notary Program Rulemaking: Letter from Notary Sandi Rhynard
Date: Tuesday, December 26, 2023 9:22:59 AM

Please update the verbiage in my letter to read:

2.4.4 RULE 2.4 SHALL NOT APPLY IN INSTANCES WHERE THE NOTARY IS ENGAGED IN A FLAT-RATE ARRANGEMENT. THESE
CIRCUMSTANCES PERTAIN TO SITUATIONS WHEREIN THE NOTARY IS NOT DIRECTLY ENGAGED BY A CONSUMER. IN SUCH CASES, THE
NOTARY PROVIDES SERVICES ENCOMPASSING NOTARIAL CERTIFICATES, WHERE THE FEE REMAINS CONSTANT AND IS NOT
CONTINGENT UPON THE NUMBER OF NOTARIAL CERTIFICATES BUT RATHER IS INCLUSIVE WITHIN THE PREDETERMINED FEE
STRUCTURE.

On Dec 26, 2023, at 8:35 AM, Sandi Rhynard <sandi@sr-cg.com> wrote:

Good morning and Happy Holidays!

I’ve been a mobile notary loan signing agent for 2 years. The recent hearing and its outcome will impact my work and income. Please accept the attached
letter regarding this matter.

Sending all the best - thanks for keeping things going at the State level — even during the holidays!

Best,
Sandi

Sandi Rae Rhynard, LSA
SR Loan Signing Services, LLC
NNA and LSS Certified
sandi@sr-cg.com | 720.440.3629
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View My Profile: 
www.signingagent.com/profile/161316102   
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<Notary letter to SOS- SRhynard2023.pdf>

On Dec 20, 2023, at 10:06 AM, CO Secretary of State <ColoSecofState@public.govdelivery.com> wrote:

JenaBanner

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 

Good morning, 
 
Yesterday, the Colorado Department of State held a rulemaking hearing to receive comments on proposed amendments to the Colorado Department of State Notary Program
Rules (8 CCR 1505-11). Thank you to everyone who attended. 
 
We invite you to visit the 12/19/2023 rulemaking hearing webpage. Here you will find relevant documents, including the initial and revised copies of the notice of rulemaking,
draft statement of basis, preliminary draft rules as well as written comments. You may also access an audio recording of the hearing from the webpage or directly through this
link, here.  
 
The written comment period for this rulemaking will close at 5:00 p.m. on December 26, 2023. If you would like to submit a written comment, please email it to
SoS.Rulemaking@coloradosos.gov.  
 
Thank you. 

Colorado Secretary of State Jena Griswold
1700 Broadway, Suite 550, Denver CO 80290
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